
H. P. Stebbins to Governor John St. John
This letter from H. P. Stebbins to Kansas Governor St. John, outlines his reasons and ideas for a state-wide
prohibition rally to be held July 4, 1880.  Commenting on the difficulty of raising funds for the cause, he
mentions the "devotees of Bacchus" will likely experience no problem.
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